
 

 

 

Dickson Habitat for Humanity 
Welcomes Five New Board Members 

 
Dickson, TN (March 4, 2017) – Jeff Bennett, director of Dickson Habitat for 
Humanity, announced today five new board members for 2017. Dickson Habitat for 
Humanity will begin its 32nd home build April 8 and also operates a retail store, the 
ReStore, that sells new and gently used items to support affordable homeownership 
in Dickson County. Habitat for Humanity helps low-income families purchase homes 
with a zero percent interest mortgage rate. 
 
“Our ministry in Dickson County is strengthened by the diversity and creativity 
found in our local board. Each board member serves a vital role in providing 
strength, stability, and independence for our homeowners by helping them build a 
better life for themselves and their families,” said Bennett. 
 
NEW BOARD 
Missy Chandler works as a Real Estate broker for Parker Peery Properties. She has 
served as the president of the Dickson Chapter of the Greater Nashville 
REALTORS®.  She also works with Josie Mazzo Children's Charities and 
Vanderbilt Children's Hospital. 
 
Geri Coshatt and her husband, Brady, own Thunder Alley Family Entertainment 
Center in Dickson County. She is a member of the Dickson Chamber of Commerce. 
Geri is a supporter of the Girl Scouts and an active member of several bowling 
organizations. 
 
Dustin Greene is vice chair of Court Appointed Special Advocate of Dickson County, 
vice chair of the Dickson Community Clinic board, and serves on the board of the 
Dickson Chamber of Commerce.  

Contact: Jeff Bennett (304) 673-6959 
 



  

Dale Karshenas is a realtor with Exit Now Realty. 
  

Cole McRae is a financial professional at New York Life Insurance Company. 
 
Dickson Habitat for Humanity Nashville seeks to put God’s love into action by 
bringing people together to build homes, communities and hope. Prior to becoming 
homeowners, Habitat future homeowners attend home education classes, work at 
the build site, and volunteer at Habitat’s retail outlet, the ReStore. Dickson Habitat 
for Humanity was founded in 1994 by the Dickson County Ministerial Fellowship 
and has built 31 homes, serving more than 32 households. To request an application 
or to receive more information about the Dickson Habitat for Humanity, call 615-
441-9967 or visit http://www.habitatnashville.org/dickson 
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